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New Phone Numbers for Passaic Vicinage 

Telephone numbers for the Passaic Vicinage Superior Court offices and chambers will change, 

effective, Monday, Sept. 30.   

The new main telephone number for the Passaic Vicinage will be 973-653-2910. Judges and 

court staff will be assigned new five-digit extension numbers. 

An automated attendant will guide callers through the main menu and new telephone directory. 

A complete telephone directory can be found at njcourts.gov. The change will enhance 

customer service for court users. 
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